
PORTRAIT PHOTO DAY 

Continued…  

- Students must bring the envelope on Photo Day. 

- ALL students must have an envelope on Photo Day (even if they are not purchasing). 

- NO change can be given on Photo Day. 

- ALL students must have their photo taken on the day.  

- Parents/Guardians are to contact National Photography if there are any queries.  

 

If you wish to register for sibling photos, you may do so online with National Photography. A flyer 
with instructions is attached for your reference.  

All envelopes are due back on the Portrait Photo Day - Tuesday May 21. If an envelope is lost or your 
child did not receive an envelope, please see Student Office.  


